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9th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Parkhead Netball Training  

 
I’m writing to inform you of a new netball club starting in January. Your child has expressed 
an interest in taking part in netball matches. Beccy Lewis of Parkhead Netball will be running 
Bee Netball sessions (as well as U13’s and adult netball-back to netball).  
 
Bee Netball is England Netball’s new programme for U11’s: 
Buzzers - 5-7yrs 
Fliers - 7-9yrs 
Stingers - 9-11yrs 
 
I will be running afterschool training and selecting the teams in the Spring term. This 
opportunity may be a great way for pupils to get a basic understanding of netball or develop 
their skills in the mean-time. 
 
Sessions will be running at Mercia School - S7 2DY, 5.30-6.30pm on Tuesday’s from 14th 
January 2020. The 3 session’s Parkhead Netball offer may appeal to pupils, siblings and 
parents to attend. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Adebola 
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